
From: RICHARDSON, Joanna  

Sent: Friday, 24 June 2016 4:43 PM 
To: Terri Minors; AMOD 

Cc: nniven@aimpe.asn.au; howell@hbhiggins.com.au; felicity.hines@hdy.com.au; 
brent.ferguson@airgroup.com.au; sarah.cerche@mial.com.au; teresa.lloyd@mial.com.au; 

daniel.mammone@amma.org.au; john@amou.com.au; members@awu.net.au; 

kerryn.tredwell@hallandwilcox.com.au 
Subject: RE: AM2014/223 - Dredging Industry Award; AM2014/235 - Marine Towage Award; 

AM2014/240 - Port Authorities Award; AM2014/241 - Ports, Harbours & enclosed water vessels 
Award; AM2014.243 - Seagoing Industry Award 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
I refer to the attached correspondence from the Maritime Union of Australia, dated 24 June 2016, 
and confirm that the adjournment request has been approved and the Conference will be cancelled.  
 
A Conference of the various awards referred to in the Notice of Listing, issued 22 June 2016, will be 
held at a date to be set. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
JO RICHARDSON 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4781 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 

http://www.fwc.gov.au/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am2014223andors-corr-mua-240616.pdf
mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au

